

Gilgandra Public School



Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

31st January, 2020

Dear Parents/Caregivers, Welcome to Gilgandra Public School for 2021. My name is Renee Cohen and I will be teaching you child this year, our class name is Narnia.

Communication is the key to having a positive relationship with families so feel free to make time to discuss any concerns you may have.

This year our life skills unit that includes shopping and cooking has been successful in securing funding and will run weekly (weather permitting for shopping).

Classroom teachers are allocated 2 hours per week for administration and classroom preparation. During these times your child will attend Science taught by Mrs Bunter and Library taught by Mrs Chandler. Students will also attend Scripture, Sport, Music and Assembly on a weekly basis. These days and times are as follows:

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
			Shopping 9:25-10:25	
		Scripture TBA	Music 12:00-12.45	Assembly 12:00
				Sport (Swimming)
		Science 2.15-3:15	Science 2.15-3:15	

Materials to bring to class: a paint shirt or apron

Homework: Completing homework is encouraged but is not compulsory. Please see me to discuss the needs of your child in this area.

Thanking you,

Renee Cohen Classroom Teacher